
After Round 1 issue, umpires discussed new penalty card system which should be on display at all 

clubs. Much discussion in trying to secure 2 non playing umpires at lnterclub comps. Due to costs 

SAPL needs to approve before engaging, however, Brett W to draw up a proposal and present to 

SAPL before next meeting. 

Coaches Report: Adrian Clements Mount Martha Interstate Challenge report read by Glenis 

and available on the PFA Website. SA Open won and SA over 60s Came 4th
. Report for over 60s read 

by Manager Glenis. 

Tournament Directors Report: 
 

State Triples and lnterclub 2 were held without issue. Anthony is still drafting a proposal regarding 

limiting numbers for clubs that don't have enough pistes for the increasing number of league 

players. 

PFA No report - Suggest to invite Giselle Whittaker to future SAPL Meetings. 

 
 

AOB 
 

Coonawarra Cup to be held 11-12th February 2023. 

SAPL Archives, drop box full - Ken suggested "Jandi" a no cost platform He will investigate with a 

trial run. 

15th October, Clare will open its new pistes- Stan to be a part of the ceremony and present a 

Trophy. 

Stan talking to Bordertown Bowling club who will be opening 5 Petanque pistes early November. 

Stan to attend opening. 

Colin gave a short demonstration on a computerised raffle system. Cost $50 for interested parties. 

 
 
 

The meeting was closed at 8.30pm 
 

Next meeting to be held at CPDA Thursday 24th November 6.30 PM 
 

Signed: 

 
 
 
 

                                                   Allan Johnston 
 
 

 
Date 

6 October 2022 


